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Dr Danijela Milosevic, Technical faculty Čačak, University of Kragujevac

At University of Technology Graz and Vienna University of Technology:

· I took active participation at the workshop 'Web 2.0 - Creating user extensible, Student-centered Learning Environments ', which was very useful for my new course 'E-learning tools and technologies' that I should teach at Technical faculty Čačak . This workshop has demonstrated a lot of ideas on how Web 2.0 tools can be used to create student-centered instruction which is rich in synchronous interaction. It also highlighted the difference between industrial-age learning and information-age learning. I have gained a lot of hands-on knowledge on how to use various Web 2.0 tools to provide students opportunities to create their own knowledge, independently and collaboratively.
At Vienna University of Technology
· I had meeting with prof. Gerald Quirchmayr, head of Department of  Distributed and Multimedia Systems at Vienna University of Technology, who presented the structure and organization of master studies at their faculty and current research and projects done at their institution. Prof. Quirchmayr expressed a big interest in our new master study programme and I have presented in detail the development process of our Tempus project and new master studies in e-learning. He also suggested to me and my colleagues to get know with his publications concerning blended learning technology in Information Security Management Courses.
At FERI, University of Maribor

· On 4th July 2008 I held an invited lecture in the framework of  International IEEE Education Society Technical Meeting and TEMPUS "M.Sc.  Curriculum in ELearning" project, entitled 'Didactical view of M.Sc.  Curriculum in E-Learning for Technical Sciences' where I presented our work  up to now concerning TEMPUS project and highlighted didactical and  pedagogical points in the new master studies starting in october 2008. The  audience was very interested in the subject and a lot of discussion raised  after the presentation. Apart from the presentation, I had a meeting with  prof. Matjaz Debevc concerning our previous arrangement for publishing our  new textbook 'E-learning tools and technologies'.

At the Faculty of management, University of Primorsko

· I visited Center for distance education at Unversity of Primorsko and  presented our TEMPUS project and new master studies in e-learning. I had  meeting with prof. Viktorija Sulcic who is head of the Centre for distance  education. She was very helpful to me and presented her distance course  delivered by Moodle system. Also, I had the opportunity to hear different  experiences with e-learning and especially their experiences in applying various e-learning tools for enhancing their lectures.
